
To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I am writing in opposition to SB 2307. This bill is an antiquated solution in response to no 
problem. In the 60+ years that I have used libraries in 4 different states, I have never seen a 
child wandering into the adult stacks of books.  Parents are always with young children.  
Please leave the appropriate access of books to parents and professional librarians. They 
know what they are doing. 

Thank you. 

Nancy A. Hadlich 

Grand Forks, ND  


